

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5P 023 9248 454

Telephone:

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.u

website: www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.u

Our ref:

SCPN Yr R Aquarium Visit

26th March 2024

Dear Parent/Carers

We have arranged to take the children in Year R to Maidenhead Aquatics on Bartons Road, so they can experience seeing all the fish.

For this trip we will be taking smaller groups over a period of 4 days for the morning only.

The trips will be on either of these days:

Monday 22nd April Tuesday 23rd April Wednesday 24th April Thursday 25th April

We will let you know which date your child is going on and we will be walking . For this trip we do not need any parent helpers.

Children should dress according to weather conditions, wear their school uniform and appropriate footwear as we will be walking there. Children can bring 50p in an envelope for fish food on the day.

Yours sincerely

PPKKUM

Year R Class Teachers

Mrs Davies, Miss Pitts and Miss Carter









